
                                                                          

 

 

Luxembourg, 6th February 2023 
 
TO ETTU MEMBER ASSOCIATIONS 
 
Dear friends, 
 
The European table Tennis Union is currently looking for suitable candidates for the 
position of Social Media/Content Creator and we would like to request your 
assistance spreading the word about this job opportunity.  We would appreciate 
you sharing this job offer with potential candidates or in your Social Media 
platforms. This will help us reach a wider audience and increase the chances of 
finding the right candidate for the job. 
 
Please find here the job description and requirements for your reference and the 
publications to share in Instagram and Facebook: 
 

• Job Description 
• Instagram Publication 
• Facebook Publication 

 
The deadline for the applications is Friday 10th February 2023. 
If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support, 
Kindest regards,   
 

 
 
Galia Dvorak       
ETTU Deputy Secretary General  

https://www.ettu.org/en/n/news/2023/january/job-opening--social-media--digital-content-/
https://www.instagram.com/p/CoDEyICtEYe/?hl=en
https://m.facebook.com/story.php?story_fbid=pfbid02rsdj5GfobVYVxSKoLpdmTdvNusGD1PwhFHgidc9wsGwc2WWcSnXSjXHnUuBaGgTYl&id=100018861143000

